

MINUTES OF HERITAGE SUB-COMMITTEE MEETING

Meeting held in the Committee Room, Civic Centre, 10 Watson Terrace, Mount Gambier on Wednesday, 26 September 2018 at 5:30 p.m.

PRESENT Cr Penny Richardson (Presiding Member)

Lynn Lowe David Burt

Alexandra Nicholson

Richard Woods, Heritage Adviser

COUNCIL OFFICERS General Manager City Growth - Dr J Nagy

WE ACKNOWLEDGE THE BOANDIK PEOPLES AS THE TRADITIONAL CUSTODIANS OF THE LAND WHERE WE MEET TODAY. WE RESPECT THEIR SPIRITUAL RELATIONSHIP WITH THE LAND AND RECOGNISE THE DEEP FEELINGS OF ATTACHMENT OUR INDIGENOUS PEOPLES HAVE WITH THIS LAND.

1. APOLOGY(IES)

Apologies received from Mr Ken Jones and Ms Alexandra Nicholson.

Due to a lack of a quorum the Heritage Sub-Committee meeting did not proceed.